
Notice Regarding 2022 Form 1095(B) 

Pursuant to recent guidance from the federal government, the NECA/IBEW Family Medical Care Plan 
will not automatically send 2022 Form 1095(B) to its members and/or participants this year. The form is 
available upon request, however, and will be provided within thirty (30) days of the date a request is 
received. 

To request a copy of your 2022 Form 1095(B) or if you have any questions regarding your Form 
1095(B), please contact: 

FMCP_Customer_Service@nifmcp.com 
410 Chickamauga Avenue, Suite 301 

Rossville, GA 30741 
1-877-937-9602
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